
 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
I am pleased to report that earlier today the Maine CDC officially classified the Cape Memory 
Care COVID-19 case as closed.  

In order for a senior living community’s outbreak to be considered as “closed” by the CDC, 28 
days must pass with no additional cases reported following the last positive COVID-19 individual 
case being closed. According to the CDC, a person is no longer considered active once they have 
passed 10 days from the initial positive test date and are no longer exhibiting any symptoms 
associated with COVID-19.  

Cape Memory Care was able to close the last individual COVID-19 case on June 8th.  

Over the past 48 days we have worked closely with the Maine CDC and have completed 4 
separate rounds of testing. We are thankful to have a wonderful community of residents and 
staff who were extremely cooperative and helpful throughout the process. 

On behalf of the entire Cape Memory Care team, I want to thank you for your overwhelming 
support, compassion and understanding during the past seven weeks. Our partnership with you 
to make each day the best day possible for the residents we serve has been paramount to 
reaching this day at Cape Memory Care.  


